Heung Yuen Wai Boundary Control Point
Police Reporting Centre services
suspended

A number of staff members working in other units in Heung Yuen Wai
Boundary Control Point (HYW BCP) have tested positive for COVID-19 recently.
After risk assessment of infection control, the HYW BCP Police Reporting
Centre located at 1/F of the Passenger Terminal Building has suspended
services from today (February 14) until further notice.

Normal patrols and police work and will be maintained at the HYW BCP. In
case of emergency, please call 999 or the Ta Kwu Ling Division Report Room at
3661 1666 for assistance.
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